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From: cindy moore [mailto:runmoore92@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 20164:01 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: case 16-0253-GA-BTX 

To OPSB-
I am VERY concerned about the proposed gas pipeline running through the heart of so many 

communities here in the Cincinnati area. It would not only pass through very populous communities 
filled with homes and businesses, but it would also come dangerously close to MANY schools and 
playgrounds where our children area. As the mother of 2 young children, I am very opposed to this 
untested and unproven pipeline. Please consider this and do NOT approve this pipeline. 
Thank you 
Cindy 
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